
 

From: JimPeg <jimpegjordan1@twc.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 10:15 AM 
To: Mumpower, Priscilla <Priscilla.Mumpower@sdcounty.ca.gov> 
Subject: [External] FPUD/RMWD Detachment 

 

Ms. Mumpower, 

 

My wife and I are homeowners and residents of Fallbrook and customers of FPUD.  I would like to 
register my disagreement with the proposed detachment of FPUD from SDCWA and attachment to the 
Riverside County EMWD.  FPUD suggests that the detachment will result in a cost savings to their 
customers, but their rate studies do not support that the savings will be significant enough to support 
this drastic change. 

 

We certainly would not support deannexation of Fallbrook from San Diego County and will oppose every 
step of that process.  We support Option Five of your staff recommendations. 

 

Thank you for allowing me to comment. 

 

James A Jordan 

2416 Hummingbird Hill Lane 

Fallbrook, CA 92028 

(442) 444-8423 

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 

 

https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

